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Significant progress on road safety can be 
achieved through global cooperation, 
implementation of evidence-based strategies 
and engagement with all relevant actors, 
including the private sector, as well as 
additional innovative approaches. 

With the aim of contributing to advance road 
safety and to join the global activities taking 
place during the World Day of Remembrance for 
Road Traffic Victims, UNITAR is launching the 
Management Practices for Safer Roads 
Toolkit Learning App which presents a 
practical management methodology that can be 
applied in the field of road safety. 

The App provides in-hand practical solutions, 
participatory contributions from different 
stakeholders including the private sector, and 
results-based interventions. It highlights 
projects in which the methodology has been 
implemented and tested in cities in Brazil, 
China, Dominican Republic, India, Mexico and 
South Africa. It also features a checklist to 
support users to monitor their progress 
throughout the different stages of the 
“Plan-Do-Check-Act” Toolkit’s methodology. 

LEARNING APP LAUNCH EVENT

Launch event co-hosted by:
� � � � � � � �

In support of:

https://unitar.org/management-practices-safer-roads-learning-app

SAVE THE DATE:
12 November 2020 | 11:00 -12:30 EST


